September 6, 2001

Sharon Derry

Board of Adjustment, City of Madeira Beach
300 Municipal Drive

Madeira Beach, FL. 33708

Dear Ms. Derry:

At the September 5 Board of Adjustment meeting you wondered why we
chose to name the project on 150th Avenue Snug Harbour and I would like to
briefly explain.

My husband’s best friend and former business partner just died in July after
a long battle with cancer. We owned a vacation home with their family for
many years called Sung Harbour (British spelling) and we have many
happy memories of the home and our friends. My husband and friend were
in the construction business and we thought naming the Madeira Beach
project Snug Harbour would be a fitting tribute to his memory.

We are aware Snug Harbor (body of water) is nearby and hope this will
not cause confusion.

Sincerely,

/M
U
L X

Ellen Schwandt

Discovery Leasing and Management
One 23rd Avenue

Indian Rocks Beach, FL. 33785
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